TROCIUK & CIA AGISA
Asuncion 21.05.09
Dear Mr Geeke Van Bruggen
To our stakeholders:
We recognize that a key requirement for particgratn the UN Global Compact is the
annual preparation and posting of a CommunicatioRmogress (COP) that comprises of
a statement of continued support for the UN Gldbainpact, a description of practical
actions with regard to the principles of the UN l&EbCompact, and a measurement of

outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting ouPC&port because we want to introduce
a new division from our company in this report.

We hereby ask for an extension period in orderetalile to post a COP that describes
our company’s efforts and progress to implemenpitieciples of the UN Global
Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the@Jobal Compact website by
15.07.09 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Christian Cieplik

Company Manager



